
Year Two Home Learning 

 Summer 2, Week 6 – 14.07.23  
 

   This week … 
 

 The Year 2 classes really enjoyed treading the 
boards at Catford Broadway to perform the Lion 
King. Well done, everyone! You should be so proud 
of yourselves! 

 

 We were visited by the Born Free Foundation to help us understand the 
issues facing our natural world. Ask your child to tell you what they learnt 
from the assembly. 

 

 To consolidate our maths learning from this year, we have been using clues to 
solve mysteries. Try the code-breaker problem at the end of this learning 
letter. 
 

 We celebrated Bastille Day with Nasrine, who led us on some activities in the 
Wild Garden. 

 

 To end our rainforest topic, we are going to make ‘bird bread’ and 
a ‘tropical fruit salad’ with the children next week.  Instead of the 
usual party food, we would like children to contribute some healthy 
ingredients to make this. On Thursday, please could your child 

bring a tropical fruit eg pineapple, mango, kiwi, or popcorn for 
our movie on Friday.  
Thank you so much for your generosity and support 
throughout the year.     
 

 Kate’s class have been reading the BFG and we would like to watch the movie 
when we have finished the book next week.  As it is a ‘PG’ movie, please let 
me know if you do not want your child to watch it. 

 
 
As we are finishing next week, please could you child 
bring in a bag to carry home their books.  
 
 
 

We hope that you all have a relaxing weekend. 
  



To find the answers to this summer-themed joke, solve the calculations to break the 
code by matching the answers to the corresponding letter.

 

 


